.. » Our Rel: 02.VC0054 An Bord Plean:ila |,

Your Ref: ' ""
| r‘(: y

t
§ i
:1‘(',1}
i
!
5
i

Des Cox

EirGrid

The Qval

160 Shelbourne Road
Ballsbridge

Dublin 4

21st January 2014

Re: North-South 400 kV Electricity Interconnector
Dear Sir,
An Bord Pleanala has received your letter dated the 16th of January, 2014, notifying the Board, in accordance

with Article 10(1)(a) of Regulation (EU) No. 347/2013 of the European Parliament and of the Council, that the
above mentioned proposed developmenthad been designated as a project of common interest.

Your comments are noted and the Board will revert to you in due course,

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please quote the
above mentioned An Bord Pleanila reference number in any correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,
. i
Ao Br i
Kieran Doherty :

Executive Officer
Direct Line:01-8737248
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